
Clavet Composite School 
SCC Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 15, 2025 
 

Present: Rhonda Lavoie, Trisha Schultz, Chad Hunt, Jenn Waygood, Linnea Schellenberg, Trina 
Greene Kelly, Bernie Martineau, Brian Matisz, Peter Schmidt, Kristen Mathison  
 
Special Guests: Kelly Stoddart, Brett Kirk 
 
Regrets: Ashley Dennis, Jaimie Tuchek, Carol Klassen 
 
SCC Business 
 
Minutes from March 5, 2025, read by Linnea. Motion to adopt by Jenn Waygood, seconded by Trisha 
Schultz. Passed – minutes adopted. 
 

School Report 

Presentation regarding Literacy program was shared by Kelly Stoddart and Brett Kirk 

Badminton season has started.  

Senior Drama group competed at regionals in Warman and came home with several awards.  

Track has started.  

SLC is hosting a spirit week before the April break.  

Canoe trip is being organized for Outdoor Ed group (grades 10-12). Capacity is 16 students.  

Peter Schmidt has accepted a role as Principal at Borden school starting in September. Kirsten 
Brouet from South Corman Park will be joining Clavet in the Vice Principal role.  

The teacher contract has oXicially been ratified.  

Discussion whether there is value in continuing to prepare and share a newsletter when information 
is being shared via other platforms.  

Screenager event did not happen due to license issue/cost.  

Information about Navigating Tech Revolution event has been shared via newsletter. 

Parent volunteer survey has been tabled to later, next school year.  

Grad fun night is scheduled for May 13. SCC voted to contribute up to $250 for SCC community 
outreach room at Fun Night (motion Jenn Waygood, second Linnea Schellenberg), motion passed. 
Trisha Schultz will talk to committee to see if they would be able to use funds in some way. SCC 
members will attend Fun Night to talk to parents.  



SLC Report 

Jr SLC will be organizing a Mabel’s Labels fundraiser. Funds are being raised for a display cabinet in 
the Elementary end of the school.  

Other business 

Interview timing can be diXicult. Cannot increase length of evenings as they are bound by contract. 
DiXerent formats were discussed. 

Lamination of student work does not allow for recycling when it is brought home. Cost not a large 
budget line, can be discussed with individual teachers if concerned. 

Parking lot: Trisha reached out to RM of Blucher to see if they would donate fill. They need a letter 
before they can consider request. Brian will talk to facilities about options.  

Trustee Report 

StaXing update was covered in School Report.  

Next Meeting 

AGM/Elections scheduled for May 7 at 5:30 PM. Regular SCC meeting to follow.  


